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Minutes for the IHA meeting 
11.8.2021 20.00 Struer Denmark 
 
Participants: 
 
President or their substitutes of the national association: Denmark, Finland, Germany, Netherlands, 
Sweden, Switzerland 
 
President, Treasurer, Technical Chairman 
 
 
1 Opening and welcome, President Mads Korsgaard who was also pointed as the chairman the 
meeting. Jyrki Lindström was pointed as the secretary of the meeting. 
 
2 Election of the Honorary Secretary, IHA board candidate Jyrki Lindström was elected. 
 
3 Financial Status 31.12.2020, Treasurer Jyrki Lindström(attached). Acceptance and relief off the 
financial report. 
 
4 Budget for 2021 in line of the previous years, Treasurer. 
 
5 Election of the IHA President for next two years, IHA board candidate Mads Korsgaard was elected. 
 
6 Election of the Honorary Treasurer, IHA board candidate Jyrki Lindström was elected. 
 
7 Election of the Technical Chairman, IHA board candidate Thomas Kausen was elected. 
 
8 Election of the Executive Committee, It was agreed that the members ot this committee will be 
President, wice-president, chief measurer and the technical chairman. 
 
9 A very short “presentation” of the next Worlds 2022 in Warnemunde, Germany. A lot of details still 
open about the arrangements. The dates for the Worlds are 2-10.7.2022 during the Warnemunde 
Woche. 
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10 Next WC 2023-2027, There was two candidates to take 2023 turn for the Worlds Malcesine  Italy 
and Pori Finland. Election between the two was made and the result was unanimously Malcesine. 
The next Worlds were pointed as follows 2024 Pori Finland, 2025 Ebensee Austria, 2026 Sweden if 
host club is found, 2027 Ascone Switzerland/Italy. It was also decided that 2022 and 2023 Worlds will 
be held week 27 and 2024 onwards they will be held week 32 if possible. 
 
11 Registration procedure through “manage2sail” is adapted in most countries and it was proposed to 
be used in the future. 
 
12 President Korsgaard told that the Class rule update and status of the renewal with World Sailing 
should be finalized by the end of the year 2021. 
 
13 The President and the board of IHA will look in to the issue of H-boats not registered in the 
countrywhere they are active. 
 
14 President will contact the countries showing interest but anot having  national H-boat association. 
Countries mentioned were US, UK, Italy, Israel, Hungary and Estonia. 
 
15 In miscellaneousn was discussed why Kieler Woche does not accept H-boats anymore. A question 
about the IHA sail stickers and their glue was answered by the Treasurer that we have plenty of them 
to years to come and if the glue doesn’t hold the sailmakers have make a few stitches to make them 
hold. 
 
16 Next meeting was agreed to be held in the next Worlds. The Chairman ended the meeting at 
21.43. 
 


